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Secretary Report – for February 10, 2025, BoD Meeting 
By David M. Umeda 
 
 
MINUTES: January 17 BoD Meeting. 
 
 
NUMBER 1 SHIMBUN: Despite the full-house Hacks & Flacks (following a five-year hiatus) being 
hosted approximately just one week before publication date, our editor & committee chair Justin 
McCurry included a detailed article written by Membership Marketing chair Gary Bremermann, 
accompanied by a very strong visual presentation. We are also grateful to the sponsors mentioned in 
Gary’s coverage. 
 


